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GRAND KNIGHT’S NOTES 
Fred Gaede, Grand Knight      

     Thanks to Vince Hammerl and Bill Brooks for 
chairing another successful breakfast and Mark 
Runge for chairing a successful and well attended 
Family Picnic.  The success of these events would not 
be possible without the assistance of the many 
individuals who help the chairmen. 

     Many thanks go out to Marvin Gast and Pat Buck 
for painting handrails at the Church.  There will be a 
1st Degree prior to the October 25 regular meeting at 
7 p.m.  Please bring a potential candidate. 

     Congratulations to Don Dix for his much-deserved 
award for volunteerism, as reported recently in The 
Emporia Gazette. 

     We will be conducting a Food Drive for the 
holidays – bring non-perishables to the regular 
meeting on Nov. 22.  Let’s not forget Veterans Day, 
Nov. 11, and what it means to all of us. 

 

 

FAMILY PICNIC WRAPUP 

      I would like to thank all the people who helped 
with the planning and activities for the annual Knights 
of Columbus picnic.  Additionally Ii would like to thank 
the volunteers and donors who worked and provided 
prizes.  The weather was great and the turn out was 
good.  The music was outstanding (thanks to Ron 
Bass and his group).  I hope everyone who attended 
had a good time.  I know we had good food and 
company.  Thanks again! 
 
Mark Runge, Chair 

•          •          • 

     The following individuals and businesses donated 
prizes for the family picnic:  Manuel Chiroy family, 
Vince Hammerl family, Muckenthaler’s, Red Line, 
Schumann Electric, Mark II, Hopkins Manufacturing, 
Tom VanSickle Inc., Bass Heating & Cooling, Modern 
Air, Planet Sub, Flint Hills Lanes, Mel’s Tire, Coach’s, 
Bluestem Farm & Ranch, Clark Carpet & Tile and 
Burnap’s Bed & Bath.                   

 

STATE BOWLING INFORMATION 

     The 2011 State Knights of Columbus bowling 
tournament will be in Topeka at West Ridge Lanes.  
The dates are Feb. 19-20, Feb. 26-27, and March 5-6. 
You only need to bowl one weekend and you don't 
need to be a league bowler to join in the fun. 
     Contact Grand Knight Fred Gaede, Vince 
Hammerl, Johnny Clark, Mike Dvorak or Mark Braddy 
for more information.  The entry deadline is Jan. 7. 

 

 

 
KNIGHTS NOTES 

• Want to receive the newsletter via e-mail?  Contact 
Ron Dinkel (dinkel@cableone.net) or Vince 
Hammerl (nuhusker@sbcglobal.net).  It can also be 
viewed on the council’s web site. 

• Council web site:  www.KofCEmporia.org 
• There is a need to add a member to the degree 

team(s) – both 1st and 2nd.  Contact Marvin 
Tajchman (342-9447) for more information.  To be 
successful in recruiting, we need a degree team with 
dedicated members.  Think about it and make the 
call. 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

• October Leading Rosary before all masses 

• Oct.  25 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m.,  

 First Degree at 7, meeting follows degree 

• Dec.   5 Biscuits & Gravy Breakfast (in conjunction   

                     with Altar Society Craft and Bake Sale) 
 

• Nov.  8 Officers’ Meeting, 5:30 p.m. 

• Nov. 11 Parade of flags at Sacred Heart Cemetery 

• Nov. 22 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m.  

 followed by meeting at 7 p.m. 
 

• Dec. 13 Regular meeting – Rosary at 6:30 p.m., 

followed by sacking Christmas candy for school kids 
 

• No officers’ meeting in December 

 

 

FAMILY OF THE MONTH     

   September – Dave/Amy Ranalli 

KNIGHT OF THE MONTH       

   September – Don Dix 

 

 

Thank you to our sponsors. 
 

Please support them and thank them 

for making this publication possible. 
 

 
 

 
 


